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LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL  
GOVERNMENT ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE ‘B’ 
INQUIRY INTO NORTH-EAST RAILWAY CORRIDOR 

 

The Legislative Council Government Administration Committee ‘B’ - Inquiry into 

North-East Railway Corridor has finished gathering evidence and is currently 

drafting its Final Report.   

 

The work of the Inquiry has taken longer than expected due to a number of factors, 

particularly the very large volume of evidence received, as well as the unexpected 

prorogue of Parliament earlier this year.   

 

The Committee hopes to be able to table its Final Report at the resumption of 

Parliament in August 2019.   
 
For further information: Hon Rosemary Armitage MLC – 0419 341 178 
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